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?    The Borden Historical Society will host a Chili Supper on Saturday, November 8 from 4 to 7
p.m. at the Borden Museum. Carry out will be available, and the cost is a donation.
      A preview copy of the Walnut Hill Cemetery Book will be available for viewing. First 100
pre-ordered and prepaid will be sold for $40. After printing the price will be $50. An order can be
placed by calling Paul and Pat Coffman at (812) 923-5466 or Brian and Monica Everage at
(812) 967-1387.  
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